
Hello 2024 graduates & parents/guardians, 
 
Tickets!  Tickets!  Get your tickets! 
 
The 2024 Darcy Prom organisation is coming along nicely and the committee wanted to share a quick update with you 
about how graduates can purchase tickets for the big event! 
 
Ticket sale dates:  
April 11, 12, 16, 18, 23, 25, 26 

 
Time:  
Tickets will be sold during lunch hour from: 11:50 am to 12:40 pm 

 
Location:  
Room 382 (Ms. Furlotte's classroom)  
 
Cost:   
$85/per student/guest 
 
Method of purchase: 
Etransfer (preferred purchase method) to the following email address: darcyprom2024@gmail.com  
OR  
Cash (exact amount) 
 
Additional purchase details (IMPORTANT): 
Students are asked to come IN PERSON to purchase their tickets so that they can provide the Prom Committee with 
their personal email address, indicate who they want to sit with during dinner (tables of 10), and indicate if they have 
any specific dietary needs.   
 
Once payments have been received (especially etransfers), electronic tickets will be sent to the student's personal email 
along with additional information regarding the event.  
 
Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to the Prom Committee 
at darcyprom2024@gmail.com and one of the members will reply as soon as we can! 
 
Thanks! 
 
The 2024 Darcy Prom Committee 
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